
 

 

Product safety recall 
  

All For Paws K Nite Glowing Chew Dog Ball 
 
Pet Circle 
 
A light up glowing chew ball for dogs. 

 
 
 

Reason the product is recalled  

This product does not comply with the mandatory standards for products 
containing button/coin batteries. 

The hazards to consumers 

Risk of choking, severe internal burn injuries or death to young children if they gain access to the 
button/coin batteries and swallow or place them inside their body. Severe or fatal injuries can 
happen in 2 hours or less. Risk of serious injury or death from choking if small children swallow 
small parts. 

Consumers may be unaware the product contains a button battery. 

What consumers should do 

1. Consumers should stop using the ball immediately and place the ball out of reach of 
children.  

2. Contact Pet Circle for a full refund. 
3. Contact Pet Circle if you have the product or have given the product to another person or 

have disposed of the product. 

Contact 

Pet Circle 

Email: customer-care@petcircle.com.au  

Visit: https://www.petcircle.com.au/contact-us  

Phone: 1300 60 80 03 

Who sold the product: Pet Circle  

Dates available for sale: 1 June 2024 – 28 May 2025 
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